
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: September 2,2021

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: Audit of Directors' Use of District Property

Attached is the Perfornance and Audit Department's final audit report - Audit of Directors' (Jse

of District Property for Fiscal Year 202I . The audit report will appear on the September 9,2021
Board Consent Calendar.

If you have any questions regarding the audit, please contact Dennis Markham, Director of
Performance & Audit, at (510) 464-6275.

Board Appointed Ofhcers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff


